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MEMORANDUM FOR: Robert F. Burnett, Director EWi E un
Division of Safeguards !! ML:
Office of Nuclear Material Safety Q 5'"

and Safeguards 3 ==

FROM: James R. Shea, Director
Office of International Programs

SUBJECT: EXECUTIVE BRANCH RESPONSE ON PENDING EXPORT
APPLICATION XR-125 TRIGA RESEARCH REACTOR FOR MALAYSIA

Attached for your advance information is a copy of the Executive Branch response
on a pending export license application which will require Comission review.
Also attached is a copy of the original application.

While a Comission Action Paper will be forwarded soon for formal comments. I
would appreciate it if your office could initiate its final review of this
case as soon as nossible to facilitate an early response to the forthcoming
action paper.
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James R. _,tirector

Office of pernational Programs
Attachments:
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